
 
 
 
 
   

  

 

Living with COVID: 
Update for General Practice in the 
Lead Up to the Holiday Season 
P H N /  C C L H D /  H N E L H D  E D U C A T I O N  S E S S I O N  

 

As we approach the holiday season with the number of COVID-19 infections rising rapidly, 

there are a number of considerations health providers will need to prepare for.  

This webinar update will provide current information on a number of issues in the Hunter 

New England & Central Coast community for primary care staff. 

There will also be an opportunity for Q & A. 

SPEAKERS: Dr Katherine Todd (Acting Director, CC LHD Public Health Unit) 

Dr John Ferguson (Director, Infection Prevention Service, Senior Staff Specialist, 
Microbiology & Infectious Diseases, HNE LHD) 

  Dr Joanne Wood (General Practitioner with HNE COVID Care in the Home) 

  Dr Michelle Redford (General Practitioner, Blackbutt Doctors) 

  Dr Karen Douglas (General Practitioner, Terrigal Medical Centre) 

  John Baillie (Executive Manager, HNECC PHN) 

WHO: General Practitioners, Nurses, Aboriginal Health Providers, Allied Health 

Professionals, Pharmacists, Aged Care Workers 

WHEN: Tuesday 21st December 2021, 6:30 pm – 7:30 pm 

WHERE:  Online via GoToWebinar 

RSVP: Please click here to register 

 

Note: This webinar will be recorded and become available in The PHN Education Library  

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/3262432838862743308
https://thephn.com.au/education-resources/

